
 
 

ISLE OF WIGHT TIMES Thursday 7th September 1871 
 

SERIOUS ACCIDENT TO CHARLES CAVENDISH CLIFFORD, Esq. M.P. 
 

 We regret to announce that Mr. Charles Cavendish CLIFFORD, M.P. for Newport, who is 
visiting at Chatsworth,  the seat of the Duke of Devonshire, was thrown from his horse at the latter end 
of last week, and received injuries of a very serious character.  A letter from Chatsworth speaks of the 
hon. gentleman as being “very much cut about” and he seems to have had a narrow escape from a still 
more serious accident.  We are glad to learn from later accounts that Mr. CLIFFORD is progressing 
favourably and all the constituants of the respected gentleman will, we are sure, unite with us in 
wishing him a speedy recovery. 
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